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2011-2015 F-Super Duty - 6.7L Diesel - Malfunction Indicator Light (MIL) On with
Multiple DTC's - New Ford Fleet Upfitter QVM Bulletin # Q-221 Released.

Some 2011-2015 6.7L diesel equipped vehicles may exhibit a MIL on with various

(DTC's) stored in in the (PCM). These DTC's may set, due to: loose, missing, modified

or damaged ground G400, during vehicle modification(s). G400 may be relocated

by body builders/Upfitters from its original location. Inspect G400 to ensure

it is: Present, properly secured, clean, and that the bolt head is not broken off

prior to performing normal diagnostics. G400 should be located on a main frame

rail, not on a cross-member/welded extension. For fleet or upfitted vehicles

refer to Quality Bulletin Modifier (QVM) Bulletin #Q-221. Refer to HTTPS://WWW_FLEET.FORD.COM/
website, click on Truck Body Builder Advisory Service link and bullitens. Repairs performed due

to vehicle modifications are not covered under normal vehicle manufacturers warranty.
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